One or more members of the Sargent Board of Education will be attending the
SSD Christmas Party at Dos Rios Restaurant 1635 US HWY 285 Monte Vista, on
December 14 at 6:00 pm. The purpose of this event is not to conduct public
business of the local district or engage in formal action. While notice is not
required pursuant to C.R.S. 24-6-402, the board believes in transparency and
therefore is providing this information regarding the event.



